H matthew mawer

Intake — Geotech deferral

6024 SE 22" St 5.5.22

Our most recent intake rejection notes indicated only one item of concern. That item was from
BUILDING (Gareth Reece). Per my telephone conversation with Gareth today (5/5/22 at 2:30pm), this
item may be deferred and no longer hold up intake.

The item in question was a required update to our Geotech letter. We will in fact have our Geotech

letter updated (per request) and submitted as soon as possible to prevent any further delay down the
road. We realize if we do not have it submitted prior to review, this item will resurface.

Thank you,

Wt

Matthew Mawer



